10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 30 November , 1982

Yews oy,

I enclose a copy of a letter to the Prime Minister
from the Prime Minister of Denmark. Although this is dated
26 November, it has just reached me.

European Council

I should be grateful if you could let me have early
advice, coordinated with the other addressees of this minute,
on the reply which the Prime Minister might send.

I am copying this letter to John Kerr (Treasury),
John Rhodes (Department of Trade), Robert Lowson (Ministry of

Agriculture), Barnaby Shaw (Department of Employment) and
David Hancock (Cabinet Office).

Yon 29
$0 _ (L. .

R. B. Bone, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office




